Lancashire SACRE
Meeting to be held on 4 March 2013

Collective Worship Visits – Draft letter


Dear                          
I am writing to you as a member of the Standing Advisory Council for Religious Education (SACRE) in Lancashire.  As you will know the SACRE works with schools to oversee and promote Religious Education in Community and Voluntary Controlled schools in Lancashire through the Agreed Syllabus for RE. The SACRE is also keen to support schools in developing Collective Worship and has commissioned a resource called Mirrors and Doors 2 which is available on our website: http://www.lancsngfl.ac.uk/curriculum/re/
 to help schools in this area. (Please note that the website is password protected).

 I have been a member of the SACRE for X years and I have a keen interest in supporting Religious Education (any biographical details). As part of my role I am hoping to visit a number of schools (willing volunteers) to share in an act of Collective Worship.  The purpose of this visit would be:
· To help promote the value of Collective Worship
· To gain a greater understanding of how different schools provide Collective Worship
· To celebrate good practice and support schools in providing Collective Worship
Please be assured that my visit is not, in any sense, a review of Collective Worship in your school.
If you would be happy for me to visit your school to share in an act of Collective Worship please let me know on XXXXX and I will contact you to arrange the details of the visit.
Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing from you,

  
